
   5 Year Old Kindergarten on Parade 

We will be celebrating some of our favorite parts of 5 

year old kindergarten with a PARADE! 

When: Monday, June 3rd, at 2:00pm 

Where: Cormier School and Early Learning Center 

The parade route begins at the north end of the Cormier parking lot. We will 

be marching north on Center to Collette, east on Collette to Broadway, and 

south on Broadway to the playground. 

The parade will be ending in our playground. Family and friends are 

welcome to join us on the playground, but must wait to enter until all 

the students are in the playground. 

All students will be having a treat at the end of the parade. 

Parking is limited. Please park on adjacent streets, at the National 

Railroad Museum, or the SuperValu parking lot. 

There is no parking on the parade route or in the Cormier parking lot. 

Thank you, in advance, for your cooperation! 

*If you would like to take your child home after the parade, you will need to check out with

your child’s teacher the day of the parade.  Anyone picking up your child must be on the

pick-up list in PowerSchool.  Please contact the office with any questions. 


